
The PSA’s  national campaign in the Public Health and Social

Development Sector (PHSDSBC) continues with employees

in the Sector increasingly realising the value of membership

of the Union of Choice. 

Shop stewards are encouraged to ensure that members are pro-

vided with updates on labour-related matters, and that their con-

cerns are addressed without delay.

The campaign also offers PSA representatives to assist with grow-

ing the PSA’s membership in the Sector by recruiting new mem-

bers to the Union.

“Shop stewards are best positioned to deal with employees’ issues

as they are stationed in the workplaces and are thus also affected.

It is important to remember that some issues faced by members

can only be resolved by the PSA when the Union is in the majori-

ty position, which will increase its bargaining power”, said PSA

Assistant General Manager: Liaison, Tahir Maepa.

PSA Provincial Offices, with the support of shop stewards, have

been hard at work since October 2016 to increase the PSA’s PHS-

DSBC standing. The campaign is rendering good results with

more than 3 400 new members having been recruited to date.

PSA Provincial Offices in the Free State, Mthatha,

Pietermaritzburg, Port Elizabeth and Durban are the current front

runners.

“The PSA encourages all shop stewards to continue in the final

stretch of the campaign with even

more dedication and vigour in

service of the members of the Union. 

Although the campaign ends in

December 2016, excellent service

delivery to members and

the vision to improve the

Union’s voting power in

PHSDSBC will continue

beyond that”, said Tahir.
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PSA’s PHSDSBC campaign going strong!

The PSA cares

*Recruit FIVE ormore new members in thePHSDSBC and claim yourPSA DUNGAREE!(only 2 000 available)

RReturn completed forms tofax 087 234 7585 oremail: communication@psa.co.zaby 3 December 2016


